Utah State Capitol Field Trip

Dear Parents,

We are excited for an opportunity to travel to the Utah State Capitol in Salt Lake City, Utah to enhance our social studies unit of Utah government and history. Students will be gone from approximately 10:00-2:00 on Thursday, February 16. We will be breaking the fifth graders into two groups. One group of approximately 35 (students and chaperones) to tour at 10:00 and a second group of approximately 90 (students and chaperones) to tour at 11:00. There is a room for us to eat lunch together after the second group tour. We will be having the non-touring group work on a State Capitol scavenger hunt. I am not sure as of yet as to whether or not we will be able to meet with our representative or senator, but am hoping it will be possible.

A sack lunch will need to be provided for your child, keeping in mind that microwaves will not be available. We will also need all volunteers to ride the bus with us to avoid any confusion.

If you would like to come, please sign up below. This signed permission slip needs to be returned by Friday, February 10, 2017. If you are planning on having the school provide a lunch for your child, this needs to be indicated by this date as well.

| Utah State Capitol Tour | |
|---|--|
| Yes, my child | has permission to ride the bus and participate in |
| activities at the Utah State Capitol. | |
| No, my child | does not have permission to ride the bus and participate ir |
| activities at the Utah State Capitol. | |
| I would like to volunteer to he | elp with this field trip. |
| Parent Signature | phone number |
| | ovide a sack lunch my child at the cost of \$1.75. (This lunch will peanut butter & jelly), bag of carrots, an apple and a juice |
| Thank you for your help and support, Fifth grade team | |
| | |

Ms. Hirano, Mrs. Pfister, Mrs. Brown, Mrs. Shelton